THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

DECEMBER 16, 2010

SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF BG4 ON LINCOLN TRAIL REROOF 

ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve a BG4 to close out the Lincoln Trail Reroof project.

FACTS


The Lincoln Trail Reroof Project is now ready to close out.  The Department of Education requires that when a project is finished, the Board must formally approve a BG4 to close out the project.   (See attached BG4 and current BG1).  This project consisted of reroofing approximately 16,505 sq ft of roof area. Total construction cost with change orders was $399,577.90.  
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE BG4 TO CLOSE OUT THE LINCOLN TRAIL REROOF PROJECT.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE BG4 TO CLOSE OUT THE LINCOLN TRAIL REROOF PROJECT.
